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THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I request a meeting of the Security Council to consider the situation in the 
Middle East. This request is We bearing in mind that, in accordance with 
Article 24 of the United Nations Charter, the Menibers of the United Nations have 
conferred primary responsibility for the maintenance of international peace and 
security on the Security Cotlncil. 

(Siaed) John SCALI 


